HPCL organized  LPG Safety Seminar at Alwar on 05.07.2022

Jaipur LPG Regional Office organized LPG Safety Awareness Seminar on 5th  July’22 at Alwar. LPG Safety Awareness Seminar was conducted at Shri Jain Teachers' Training College, Alwar. Principal of Shri Jain Teachers' Training College along with DGM Jaipur LPG RO graced the occasion. 

Following activities were undertaken during the Seminar:

1) Brief Description of Ujjwala - 2.0 Scheme

2) Do's and Don'ts of LPG Installation

3) Emergency measures in case of leakage

4) LPG safety and conservation Tips

5) Various digital modes for booking and payment of refills

6) Toll Free Leakage complaint No. and Customer Complaint No.,

7) Information on Refill portability, Across the counter connection (Secondary) etc. 

8) Safety Pamphlets distributed to customers for future reference.

The Program saw physical participation of more than 250 students.  Some glimpses of the said program are mentioned below
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